
 
 

Government of West Bengal 
Irrigation & Waterways Directorate 
Office of the Sub-Divisional Officer,  

Bankura Irrigation Sub-Division,  
Kenduadihi, P.S. & Dist.-Bankura, 
e-mail:sdobisd2017@gmail.com 

 
Memo No.  120                                                                                              Date: 15.02.2021 

 
CORRIGENDUM  NO-1 OF N.I.T.NO. 08 OF 2020-2021 (S.D.O./B.I Sub-Divn.) 

 

SL. NO. 01 

Name of Work “Construction of Bathroom attached to chamber of the 

S.D.O/K.L.B. Sub-Divn. No- V under Bankura Irrigation Divn., 

Bankura.” 

 

The above mentioned work is hereby cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances. 

Other terms and condition as laid in the said N.I.T No.08 of 2020-21 (S.D.O./B.I Sub-Divn.) and 

concerning Corrigendum No.1 of N.I.T No.08 of 2020-21 (S.D.O./B.I Sub-Divn.) remain 

unaltered. 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                            Sd/-   

              Sub-Divisional Officer 
                                  Bankura Irrigation Sub-Division 

     Irrigation & Waterways Directorate  
 

Place : Bankura. 
 
Date : 15.02.2021 
 
 

 

 

 
                                                      


